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Date: September 20, 2017

To: Kathie Sellars

From: Dr. Heidi Buckmaster

Re: Volunteers of the Month for September

I would like to express my sincere appreciation for Kim Douma and Don Holt.
These two amazing guys donated their time, truck, trailer and labor to loading up
hundreds of chairs and all of the tables, delivering them to the NCRD and then
unloading them prior to the Muddnick Dinner, then as if that weren’t enough, they

repeated the whole routine and delivered them all back to the HS.

Kim and Don have donated their time and support countless times over the years
and are considered two of the best Pirate Fans ever!

Basketball games, The Pancake Feed, and all of the wonderful opportunities the
Muddnicks provide for our students have been positively impacted by the

generosity of these gentlemen.

Thanks Kim and Don for all your help and support!



